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February Calendar 

March 2 Read Across America Day 

March 6 NO SCHOOL- Casmir Pulaski 

March 14 Spring Pictures 

March 17 End of 3rd Quarter 
Yearbook Orders Due 

March 24 
Report Cards go home 
STEM Day 
Early Dismissal @ 1:50pm 

March 27-31 PARCC Assessment 
 
Our Spring Open House will be Tuesday, March 21st from 
5:00-7:00pm.  Families can visit classrooms and there will 
be a Science Fair put on by the 5th grade.  The Spring Book 
Fair will also be open during this time.  Parents’ Club will 
host a supper and we will have a drawing for a chance to 
win an Amazon Fire tablet.  Be on the lookout for a flyer 
with more information.     
 
 

March PBIS Trait 

LEADERSHIP 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Interstate Studios will be here on Tuesday, March 14th for 
Spring Pictures.  Each student will get their picture taken 
and then a proof will be sent home with an order form, so 
you can preview before you purchase. 
 

 
 
Spring Concert and Band Night will be held separately this 
year.  Band Night will be held for 4th-12th grade band 
members on Thursday, May 4th at 7:00pm.  The annual 
Spring Concert for the elementary building will be held 
Tuesday, May 9th at 7:00pm.  This will be the first year that 
this is held on separate days.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Third – sixth grade students will take the PARCC 
(Partnership for Assessment of Readiness for College and 
Careers) end-of-year assessment starting Monday, March 
27th.  Please make sure that your child gets a good nights’ 
rest and eats breakfast during this week.   
 
Parents’ Club will be using volunterspot.com to manage 
donations for the Open House Supper.  If you would like to 
be updated on Parents Club events, fundraisers, etc., please 
send your email address to Jami Bowman at 
meisenhj@mail.ic.edu. 
 
Yearbook Orders are due on March 17th.  Order forms have 
been sent home and extra copies can be picked up in the 
office.  You can purchase one for $13.50.  Please send 
order forms ASAP! 
 
Spring Break will be April 14th-19th.  Students will return to 
school on Thursday, April 20th. 
 
February’s PBIS winners are:   Lidiya R, Jaiden W, Trinity L, 
Gavin K, Jesse B, Kayden R, Caleb A, Isabella H, Cathryn R, 
Andrea E, and Gage W.  Thank you to Gray Lumber Yard for 
their sponsorship.   

 

ITEMS NEEDED FOR STEM DAYS: 
One-inch masking tape 

100 count packages of index cards 
 


